
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 12th March 2021

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about your reading books. Please record what page they 

read to in the comments section. Books will be change every day. You find common 

exception words in your child’s Reading Diary. Please help your child to read and spell them –

just take a few at a time!

PE Days.

Please come in wearing your PE kit on these days:

Penguins – Wednesday and Friday

Puffins  - Thursday and Friday

Clubs

If your child is participating in sports club please remember they need to come to school wearing 

their PE kit.

Homework

Year 1 homework will start on TEAMS after half term.  

We will remind you again nearer the time.

It has been so lovely to welcome all the children back in class. Thank you for all your hard 

work at home supporting your child with their learning. Over the next few weeks as well as 

learning about our new topic we will take time to assess each child so we can further 

support their learning journey.

We are Learning:

 English: Writing an imaginative story, based on the book Beegu.

 Art – Observational drawing of spring flowers and blossom trees.

 Maths –Exploring weight and mass and capacity and volume.

 Phonics – Revision of split diagraphs; a-e, e-e, i-e, o-e, and u-e.

 Science – Looking at the conditions needed for growing plants; planting seeds and 

learning about different trees.

World Book Day Tokens.

On Friday, we will be sending home a £1 book token courtesy of World Book Day; these have now 

been quarantined. The vouchers are officially valid until 28th March although, in the current 

circumstances, to ensure that children have more time to use their token, participating bookshops 

will honour tokens beyond the 28th March, whilst stocks last. Each retailer will decide whether they 

are able to offer £1 off other children’s titles. Unfortunately, because the support for this charity is 

up to individual booksellers, the tokens cannot be used on line. For further information please refer 

to: https://www.worldbookday.com/about-us/frequently-asked-questions/

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 19th March and this year it’s never felt more important to 

have some fun and raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives. We need the 

power of funny to turn laughs into lasting change. 

Find out how Reigate resident Billy Monger has been pushing himself to the limit to raise 

money for Comic Relief https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/challenges/billy/

Next Friday we invite the children to come to school dressed as a superhero, or in mufti with 

crazy hair or jazzy socks in return for an online donation via Tuscasi of £1 or more. 

We'd love to hear their best jokes to make us laugh too!


